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Southbound Lanes on Marshall Road 
Bridge Closed for Required Deck Repairs 
Northbound Lanes to Remain Open to Traffic 

EL PASO, Texas — The City of El Paso is conducting lane closures on the 
Marshall Road Bridge in Northeast El Paso to allow for bridge deck repairs. 

The bridge connects Fred Wilson Avenue to Railroad Drive. Northbound lanes 
remain. Southbound lanes are currently closed. Proper traffic control will remain 
in place throughout the duration of the project. Motorists are encouraged to follow 
marked detours around the work zone or alternate routes while the closures and 
the repairs are in progress.

The repairs are part of required bridge maintenance and should be completed 
within a week.  The schedule may need to be modified due to unforeseen events 
or adverse weather conditions. 

The City invests in bridge deck repairs as part of its strategic efforts to maintain 
roadways and provide safer streets to support the community’s multi-modal 
transportation network. 
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